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John Holland will continue construction of a new 

bridge at Short Street during September. These 

works require long-term temporary traffic changes. 

Work being done 

• Bridge foundation and abutment works 

• Delivery and storage of bridge beams  

• Excavation and retaining wall construction in the 

rail corridor, in preparation for track lowering 

• Service investigations, surveys, utility 

relocations and drainage works 

• Roadworks on the corner of Burges Lane and 

along Cameron Parade and Rupert Street to 

provide a temporary detour route. 

What can I expect? 

• Works 7am-6pm Monday to Friday and 7am-

1pm Saturdays 

• Round-the-clock works from 7pm Friday 12 

September to 6pm Wednesday 17 September. 

• Short-term additional traffic management 

between Thursday 4 September - Saturday 6 

September, during bridge beam delivery 

• Long-term temporary traffic changes will be in 

place including single-lane shuttle flow over the 

Short Street bridge 

• Short Street access from Rupert and Sutherland 

streets will be temporarily closed with detours in 

place from mid-September 

• Traffic management, reduced speeds and 

vehicle detours 

• Increased construction vehicles on Sutherland 

Jamieson and Rupert streets 

• Construction vehicles accessing the rail corridor 

via Jamieson Street 

• Nearby residents may notice some noise and 

vibration. 

Machinery used 

Non-destructive digging truck, excavators, tipper 

trucks, cranes, jack hammers, concrete trucks, piling 

rigs, compaction rollers, elevated work platforms, 

loaders, graders, concrete trucks, workers using 

hand tools, light towers, survey equipment, and traffic 

management equipment. 

How we're managing impacts  

• Traffic management and reduced road speeds  

• Wayfinding signage along detour routes 

• Environmental controls will be in place 

• Residents impacted by interruptions to services 

from utility relocation works will be notified by 

the service provider 

• Residents affected by out-of-hours works will be 

contacted directly. 

Cancellation or extension of works 

Works can sometimes take longer than anticipated or 

be cancelled at short notice and rescheduled. Should 

this occur, impacted residents will be notified. 

For any concerns or enquiries phone 1800 732 761, 

email inlandrailvic@inlandrail.com.au or visit our pop-

up on Wednesdays between 10am-1pm. 

Thank you for your patience and cooperation 

while we carry out these works. 
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Inland Rail works in Broadford 

Inland Rail works are occurring at other 

locations in Broadford. Scan for more 

information on works taking place at 

other areas. 


